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Clisbee Park Payground
The new playground equipment has been installed! Stop by Clisbee Park
to test out the new play structure that was chosen by our Sam Adam's
students.

WHAT IS
HAPPENING IN THE
VILLAGE? 

IMAGINE CASS

MSHDA NEP Grant

Another Neighborhood Enhancement
Program grant transformation has
been completed!  How great does
this new siding look?!

MEC is Back Within
Village Limits

For continuous
updates and project
renderings, please
check out our website:
www.cassopolis-mi.us

Progress on the pier at Stone Lake

 

us on

Midwest Energy & Communications is
once again within the Village limits.
MEC's corporate headquarters (on
the corner of Decartur Road and  M-
60) has been annexed into the
Village. This increased the Village land
area by about 450 acres. Welcome
back, MEC, we are happy to have you!

Our official
pages look
like this!

For updates &
information
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